
   

 

   

 

 

Irish Update 

May 24, 2024 
 

 
 

Kindergarten celebrated their Kindergarten graduation on Monday, May 20th.  

Peace out Kindergarten!   

 

 

***Student supply lists will be shared in a few weeks as well as the student 

handbook that has been updated. *** 



   

 

   

 

 
Congratulations to the newest members of the St. Mary Catholic School alumni!  

Our 8th grade class graduated during Mass at The Basilica on Tuesday, May 21st.  

This class was the first class to receive College credits in their days with St. Mary, 

each student earned 3 college credit hours with a PC Apps class taken with Mrs. 

Offenberger.  

Front row: Kathryn Ngyuen, 2nd row L-R Clara Becker, Julianna Huffman, 3rd row 

Aiden Harris and Nico Marasco.   (missing one graduate, Theda Tofaute) 

  
 

 

8th grade graduation handbell performance 

 

 

 

The 2024-2025 Academic Calendar is attached to today’s Irish Update.   

Classes begin for students on Tuesday, August 27th. 

 
 

 

 

Summer office hours will begin the week of June 10th.  The office will be open on 

Wednesday’s from 10:00 AM – 2:00 PM. 

https://youtu.be/QRzQOM9LwGY


   

 

   

 

 

Summer enrichment with Miss Kim begins on Monday, June 3rd.  The flier with 

information is attached to today’s Irish Update. 

 

 

 

Soccer information for grades 6-8 from Parkersburg Catholic: 

 

Parkersburg Catholic High School is offering Co-ed MS Soccer for grades 6-8th, starting in 
the Fall 2024. MS Soccer is not a sanctioned sport with WVSSAC, so this will be a club 

team that functions like a real team. This will include some trips to play with club teams. 
There is an opportunity to practice each week. Please contact Larry Thompson, Athletic 

Director at Parkersburg Catholic 304-888-4804. 
 
 

We are starting a Welcome committee for the ‘24/’25 school year to assist new families with 
school information and acting as a “buddy” to the parents and students to make them feel 
more included in the school. If you would like to be on this committee, please contact 

Elizabeth Black at blacktieaffair11@yahoo.com or 
tammibradley@stmaryscatholic.org 

 

   Our Junior High students enjoyed some last day of school fun!  Have 
a great summer!   
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